
 
 

January 18, 2021 

TO: Alberta Securities Commission 
250 5th Street SW, Suite 600 
Calgary, Alberta  T2P 0R4 

AND TO:  British Columbia Securities Commission 
701 West Georgia Street  
P.O. Box 10142, Pacific Centre 
Vancouver, British Columbia  V7Y 1L2 

AND TO:  Ontario Securities Commission 
20 Queen Street West, 20th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario  M5H 3S8 

AND TO:  Canadian Securities Exchange 
CNSX Markets Inc.  
100 King Street West, Suite 7210  
Toronto, Ontario  M5X 1E1 

Dear Sirs or Madams: 

Subject: Nuran Wireless inc. (the “Company”) 

Notice Pursuant to National Instrument 51-102, Continuous Disclosure 
Obligations (“NI 51-102”) – Change of Auditor 

We acknowledge receipt of a Notice of Change of Auditor (the “Notice”) dated 
January 15, 2021 delivered to us by the Company. Pursuant to NI 51-102, please accept 
this letter as a confirmation that we have reviewed the Notice and, based on our 
knowledge as at the time of receipt of the Notice, we agree with the statements set out 
in the Notice. 

Yours very truly, 

Raymond Chabot Grant Thornton LLP 

Raymond Chabot 
Grant Thornton LLP

Suite 200
140 Grande Allée East
Québec, Quebec  G1R 5P7

T  418-647-3151

Member of Grant Thornton International Ltd rcgt.com
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